
From: Pamela Dipietro <PDipietro@sgcsd.net> 
Date: Wed, May 7, 2025 at 4:41 PM 
Subject: Retirement 
To: Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net> 
Cc: Kenna Collins <kcollins@sgcsd.net> 

 
 

 

Dear Susan, 

I hope this message finds you well. As I prepare for my upcoming retirement on June 30th 2025, 
I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 28 years I have spent 
working for the district. It has been a truly rewarding experience. 

I appreciate the support I received regarding insurance options during this transition and have 
decided I would like to carry both my health and dental insurance into retirement. Thank you 
for your assistance throughout my career and especially as I navigate this new chapter. 

Thank you, 

Pam DiPietro 

Middle School TA SAIL Coach 

 


